GREAT NECK NORTH AND SOUTH HIGH SCHOOL Class of '59 Reunion Committee

February 1, 1979 122 days to reunion

Dear Classmate

Our 20th reunion is coming up fast, and the committee is busy attending to all the final details. We've planned a terrific party...one not to be missed:

Now we need your commitment to attend. The price, per person, is \$25, TAX DEDUCTIBLE, which will include dinner and music. We must have your checks pronto, so please mail them to us by March 15th. Make checks payable to Class of '59 Alumni Assoc., and send them, with the enclosed questionnaire, to: Belle Gluskin Waldner-256 Forest Drive-Jericho-New York 11753.

As I mentioned in my last letter, the reunion will be held on Saturday evening, June 2, 1979, at the Travelodge International Hotel in Kennedy Airport. The hotel is located right off the Van Wyck Expressway(heading South) as you enter the airport grounds. When you drive into the parking lot of the hotel, look for signs leading you to parking for Starlight Gardens. Our party is in the Starlight Gardens room, and we ask you to please come in through this private entrance. Cocktails will begin at 7:30.

A number of people have asked me if it would be alright if they came alone. Absolutely: This is one evening you might not wish to share with a mate or friend, as it's our chance to catch up with eachother. Do what makes you the happiest. Please remember that this is not an occasion for children.

The next question asked is what to wear? Please come in casual clothes... we want everyone to be very comfortable. We're not looking for jackets and ties, unless that's your thing:

I think it would be fun to bring cameras, and also childhood pictures of friends.

If you're traveling in from out of town, and want to stay at the International Hotel, I suggest that you make your reservations by the end of April.

Out of a combined class of 620 students, we've already located about 450. Please look over the enclosed, up-dated, missing classmate list, and help us find the rest. If you have any questions, you can reach me at 212-628-5799 or Belle at 516-822-3719.

We're going to have a blast on June 2nd. Please be with us.

Best to you,

Phyllis Malkin Cohen

Phyllis Malkin Coher Chairman

The Committee

Jackie Adler, Marty Boorstein, Liz Eliot Sollinger, Fred Giffords, Belle Gluskin Waldner, Bob Goldman, Barry Levien, Josie Pizer, Sandy Puro Rosen, Joan Shene Handler, Liz Segal Berenson and Ed Sussman.